ATTACHMENT A

City of Nanaimo 455 Wallace Street Nanaimo, BC V9R 5J6

RECEIVED

OCT 0 7 2019

CITY OF NANAIMO Attn: Mayor Leonard Krog CULTURE & HERITAGE DEPARTMENT



Rotary Club of Nanaimo P.O. Box 405 Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 5L3

3 October 2019

Dear Len,

The Rotary Clubs of Nanaimo and Lantzville are celebrating 100 years of Rotary in 2019-2020. These celebrations will peak on the first weekend in May 2020 when we will dedicate the Rotary Peace Garden project in Maffeo Sutton Park and host a Gala Dinner in the Conference Center

To continue celebrating this major anniversary during the year, we would like to participate in the City street banner programme.

This could include two initiatives. We would like to install a few Rotary specific banners, provided at our own cost, on one key street - perhaps Commercial Street.

For the other initiative we would like the City to include a celebration of Rotary in the design guidelines for the 2020 street banners programme. We shall be pleased to provide image guidelines and well as simplified information on the Rotary areas of focus to City staff for that purpose.

We appreciate the support and encouragement of the City of Nanaimo over the last 100 years, and look forward to a continuing excellent relationship in the next 100.

With best wishes,

Dave Hammond,

Chair Centennial Committee

Copy: Chris Barfoot

Culture and Heritage Coordinator